WEBB WHEEL PRODUCTS, INC.
2310 Industrial Drive, S.W.

Cullman, Alabama 35055

(205) 739-6660

FAX: (205) 739-6246

June 22, 1992

SERVICE BULLETIN (No. 23)
(NOTICE OF PRODUCT CHANGE)

WEBB BRAKE DRUMS
62997 and 62998

The following changes are being made to our 62997 and 62998 Brake
Drums.

62997 Bolt holes are being changed from 5 holes drilled .78 to 5 and 6
holes drilled .78.

62998 Effective with shipment of July 6, 1992, being obsoleted with
existing inventory.

The 62997 will replace the 62998 in all applications and interchanges. The
62997 will, in addition, now interchange with Dayton 122430 double drilled
drum and possible Gunite 2997D. There is no back up information available
on the Gunite 2997D interchange.

Please update your records to show the above.



